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Oakley Oshawa Local 222 Members:
The union and company have reached a signed 

memorandum of a closure agreement. 

Unifor National Representative Steve Batchelor and 
Local Union President Colin James will make arrangements 
to come to the facility to present the agreement to our 
members.

This will take place either Friday, August 9th or Monday, 
August 12th. We want to thank all members for cooperating 
with us, which inevitably helped to reach a deal.  

Please make note that as a result of this agreement, 
there will be no job action or work stoppage by Oakley 
employees and all employees are expected to report for 
work as usual. 

August 8, 2019

	                      In Solidarity,


